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28" June 2017

Dear Parents
Reception Swimming

As you are aware Reception children are kindly offered free swimming sessions in the
school pool on a Tuesday and Thursday afternoon.

This year it has been particularly popular which is great for the children and we thank
you for bringing them.

Due to the sessions being so popular, on some occasions we have had over 20 children
wanting to swim. For safety reasons, our top limit on numbers in the pool at any one
time is 20. Historically what we do on these occasions and what we currently do when
the other classes swim during the day, is to divide the group into two halves and take
turns in swimming.

If during Reception swimming we have over 20 again, the lifeguards will put this into
action and if it happens more than once, we will try to rotate the children that have had
to wait first last time. This may need some help and assistance from yourselves.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, if you have any queries, please let me know.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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